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Dear children in Pasteur class 
 
This letter is to give you some information about your new class. The Y2 Pasteur Class Team 
consists of myself, Mrs Cascarino & Mrs Tayyaba and we are all looking forward to working with you 
after the holidays and getting to know you. 
 
My favourite things to do are: reading, listening to music and science.  Miss Gibbs has already told 
me lots about you and I have enjoyed visiting you in your class.  I am looking forward to finding out so 
much more about you over the next year.  I am sure we are all going to have lots of fun learning 
together and becoming the best class we possibly can.  
 
This year, I am particularly looking forward to preparing for the nativity play at Christmas, which, as 
you may know, is a very special event that is shared with the whole school and Y2 take on the leading 
roles.  I also have many exciting topics planned that I look forward to sharing with you throughout the 
year, such as learning about our incredible bodies and how they work. 
 
Miss Gibbs has told me that you are learning how to manage your distractions and having a go even 
when it is a tricky challenge.  These are great skills that we can develop in Y2 as we jump into The 
Learning Pit and continue to build confidence and resilience together. 
 
Take a look at our class pages on the school website where you’ll find lots of useful links to ideas that 
will help with your learning this year.  
 
On the first day you will only need a book bag and water bottle.  You will be given a healthy snack 
each day.  I wonder if you will be having school dinners or packed lunch when you come back to 
school?  
 
I am looking forward to a nice rest over the holidays and having time to spend with my family and 
friends. We hope you are already enjoying your summer holidays and we’re looking forward to 
hearing your news.  Have a lovely fun time too and come back ready for lots of new learning. 
 
See you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Cooper 
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